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 Dear Sir, Dear Colleague, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I invite You to visit Wronki this year. The connections 

between our cities have lasted more than 30 years. Our twinning binding brought about 

friendly and mutually fruitful cooperation. I would like to keep our twinning relations as 

thriving as they are now. For that reason, I would like to inivite you to my town to discuss 

our plans for the next few years and show you around my town Wronki, nearby villages 

and the whole municipality. 

 

I would be grateful if you could inform me about your requested plan of your stay 

in Wronki: people you would like to speak with, places to visit, topics to discuss. This 

information will be helpful to make a programme of your visit. On 1st-3rd May every year 

we organize Wronki City Feast, for that reason it is the best opportunity to come to 

Wronki and get to know our local culture and people. Please inform me about your opinion 

about the proposed date of your arrival to Wronki. 

 

Mayor of Wronki, Mr. Mirosław Wieczór, would also like to invite Mayor of 

Beverwijk, therefore we have sent him an official invitation. Of course, we will take care 

of your lodging. Mr. Wim Spruit, Chairman of Beverwijk-Wronki, has been very engaged in 

cooperation between our cities for many years, that is why I suppose he will be willing to help 

to organize your stay in Wronki. 

 

I wish You all the best and hope to hear from you soon. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Ryszard Firlet 

 

 

Chairman of Wronki Town Council                        

Chairman of Beverwijk City Council  

Postbus 450 

1940 AL Beverwijk 


